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Press Release - Cancellation of FMX 2020

Ludwigsburg/Stuttgart, March 6, 2020.

It is with great regret that we have to inform you that this year’s FMX, scheduled for May 5 to 8, 2020, cannot take place due to
the continuing global spreading of the Corona virus.

Filmakademie Baden-Wuerttemberg is acting upon the current guidelines of the Robert Koch-Institut for the risk assessment of
large-scale events. After consultation, the Office for Public Order of Stuttgart considers the decision to cancel FMX as being
plausible in the light of infection prevention.

Taking this step has been very difficult for us but necessary as the health of our international and national partners, guests,
speakers, visitors, and team members is our highest priority.

We hope for your understanding and look forward to welcoming you at the 25th anniversary edition of FMX from May 4 to 7,
2021, in Stuttgart.

Sincerely,

Prof. Thomas Schadt (CEO of Filmakademie Baden-Wuerttemberg), Prof. Andreas Hykade (Conference Chair FMX), Heike Mozer,
Joachim Genannt, and the FMX team

For more information, please visit our Frequently Asked Questions page.
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Editor's Notes:

FMX is an event by Filmakademie Baden-Wuerttemberg GmbH, organized by Animationsinstitut and funded by the Ministry of
Science, Research and Arts and the Ministry of Economic Affairs, Labour and Housing of the State of Baden-Wirttemberg, the City
of Stuttgart and MFG Baden-Wirttemberg, taking place in cooperation with the VES Visual Effects Society and ACM SIGGRAPH.
Together with the Stuttgart International Festival of Animated Film (ITFS), FMX organizes the Animation Production Days (APD).

Further information at www.fmx.de



